## **Local Schools**



## Three Rivers College Student Receives Sarah White Memorial Scholarship

MARCH 22ND 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN

Three Rivers College Student Receives Sarah White Memorial Scholarship

Three Rivers College student and Poplar Bluff resident Frances Dunivan has received the Sarah White Memorial Scholarship from the Three Rivers Endowment Trust. The Sarah White Memorial Scholarship is awarded to a Poplar Bluff High School graduate with a GPA of 3.0 or higher who is seeking a degree in Education.

The Sarah White Memorial Scholarship is administered by the Three Rivers Endowment Trust. To learn more about investing in Three Rivers College students through scholarships, contact Director of Development Michelle Reynolds at 573-840-9077 or michellereynolds@trcc.edu.

Pictured back row from left to right: Katie Jarboe, mother of Sarah White; George Jarboe, father of Sarah White; and Frances Dunivan, scholarship recipient.

Front row from left to right: Nolan White, son of Sarah White; and Ella White, daughter of Sarah White.

LAST UPDATED ON MARCH 22ND 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/va11/Three-Rivers-College-Student-Receives-Sarah-White-Memorial-Scholarship

Go to post

## More from ShowMe Times:

SUBSCRIBE TO "LOCAL SCHOOLS"

**ShowMe Gold Sponsors**